
 

 

 

 

 

 The 1st September 2010 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

The EJU President Mr. Sergey Soloveychik wishes to develop judo practice for all 

public. Judo is a global education method which contributes to educate children, to improve 

health, to have a better self-confidence. By this EJU Education program we wish to help club 

teachers to develop judo for all. 

The judo development for all in Europe will pass through: 

- Pedagogy adapted for each public; 

- Sharing and exchange of experience between federations. 

We invite you to mobilize the Education responsible of your countries to take part in the 

EJU Education Seminar taking place in Paris on the 16
th

-17
th

 October 2010.  

This seminar will gather all the Education responsible of the countries. It will be a good 

opportunity to present the EJU Education program, to share and exchange pedagogic 

experience between different countries. During this seminar we will define together the 

needs and the means to develop judo by EJU member federations. 

We guarantee a good quality of pedagogical and technical intervention by the EJU experts in 

their field. 

The success of this seminar will depend on the richness and diversity of participating 

countries. 

We really count on your contribution to this seminar by sending a person representing the 

Education sector of your federation. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. Franco Capelletti                                                    Ms. Benedicte Rouby 

EJU Vice-President                                                      EJU Education Director 

 

 


